
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Assistant to the Cier 
 
 
 
 
 
November 24, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please accept the enclosed letter from Belvedere Mayor Nancy Kemnitzer as a public comment on 
the methodology for determining RHNA housing numbers for jurisdictions over the next cycle.  
We were not able to participate in the hearing on this topic, and would appreciate your placing the 
Mayor’s letter into the record. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 

 
Craig Middleton 
City Manager 
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